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We are all looking forward to our ‘Eco Day’ next Friday 29th April. There will be a lot happening on the day but we need some help!

What to wear?
[image: http://www.urbanfoodfest.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/04/t473kellygreen.jpg]This will be a non-uniform day but we ask that the pupils wear old clothes that they won’t mind getting dirty! We are ‘Going Green’ and would encourage the children to wear something green (socks, hairband, t-shirt, bracelet etc.)



Bring a plant to school
[image: https://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=OIP.Ma63d3dbcad6dd1de6b9fface9673247do0&w=300&h=207&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0&r=0]We ask that each pupil brings in a small plant that they can plant in our school grounds. P1 and P2 will be planting in old welly boots and we would appreciate donations of old wellies. Please send the plants and wellies into school before next Friday. Thank you in advance!


Green Break
[image: https://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=OIP.M63b0430a817c4734f4eda626978dbd74o0&w=300&h=175&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0&r=0]Keeping with the green theme, we are going to have a ‘Green Break’. Bring in something to eat that is green!


Thank you for your support with this event.
Mrs Hanna
[bookmark: _GoBack](Eco Co-ordinator)
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